
Kenai Peninsula Borough 
Legal Department 

MEMORANDUM 

TO: Kelly Cooper, Assembly President 
Members, Kenai Peninsula Borough Assembly 

FROM: Colette Thompson, Borough Attorney ~ 
Johni Blankenship, Borough Clerk ( If>) 

DATE: November 5, 2019 

RE: Amendment to Ordinance 2019-23, Amending KPB Titles 2, 4, and 16 
regarding Service Areas to Provide that All Kenai Peninsula Borough 
Service Area Boards Are Appointed Instead of Elected (Dunne, Hibbert) 

Amendments to this ordinance are being proposed that would retain some 
elected service area boards. Sections 2 through 7 of this ordinance remove code 
language that applies to elected service area board members. If any service 
area boards will continue to have elected members, these sections should be 
kept in the code and removed from the ordinance. 

Additionally, the ordinance title should be amended if any elected service area 
boards will remain. Following are proposed amendments to effect these 
changes: 

[Please note, the bold, strikeout language contained in brackets is to be deleted 
and the bold underlined language is new.] 

~ Amend the title, as follows: 

AN ORDINANCE AMENDING KPB TITLES 2[,4] AND 16 REGARDING SERVICE 
AREAS TO PROVIDE THAT CERTAIN [AU.] KENAI PENINSULA BOROUGH 

SERVICE AREA BOARDS ARE APPOINTED INSTEAD OF ELECTED 

~ Delete Sections 2, 3, 4, 5, 6, and 7, in their entirety and renumber the 
remaining sections accordingly. 

Your consideration of these amendments is appreciated. 


